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TO: All Staff and Faculty 
FR: Heather Faley, Director of Human Resources 

As mentioned earlier this week, the updated State regulations require all 
employees to complete a mandatory training on health and safety 
requirements related to COVID-19. Employees will complete the training by 
reviewing a PDF document prepared by Vermont State which can be 
accessed here. Training must be completed by May 4, 2020 and employees 
should confirm completion by filling out this brief Google Form. Please 
contact hroffice@bennington.edu with any questions. 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SNZVoEiSlt9cJQdG6eHhEBfEM6xAKJjp/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFShXqQ3kkCuQxaydGOevLyGJWJZMSIERnuioHch0wQ8sybQ/viewform
mailto:hroffice@bennington.edu
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